
 

 

 
 

ADOR Offers Online Option for Identity Quiz 
 

MONTGOMERY, March 17, 2015 – Tax season is in full swing. While the Alabama Department of Revenue is 

busy working to process tax returns and get your refunds to you as quickly as possible, we also are forging 

ahead to try to protect you, the taxpayer, from becoming the victim of tax fraud. 

 

The Identity Confirmation Quiz must be taken by taxpayers who have received a letter from the department 

asking them to confirm their identity. Receipt of the letter does not mean that the individual is suspected of 

identity theft or that his/her identity has been compromised. The purpose is to ensure that the taxpayer receives 

an additional level of protection. 

 

The quickest, easiest and most convenient way to take the quiz is to complete it online by going to the ADOR 

Web page at http://revenue.alabama.gov/idquiz/. Go on from there to complete the quiz in just a few simple 

steps. 

 

If you do not have access to the internet or need assistance, you may call us at 334-353-0944 or toll-free at 800- 

535-9410.  
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Media contacts for more information: 
ADOR Communications/Publications Division  

Frank.miles@revenue.alabama.gov  

Carolyn.blackstock@revenue.alabama.gov  

Amanda.collier@revenue.alabama.gov  

Telephone: 334-242-1390; FAX: 334-242-0550  

Website address: http://revenue.alabama.gov 
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